
 

 

 

  

 

 
 

Youth  STUFF 

 

     
 

    STUDENT MINISTRIES 

Check out our website for the              
latest events, pictures, leader bios, 
prayer requests and more! 
www.wlayouth.org 

 
CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Tuesday, 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. No Summer Drop-in tonight—we are 

away at WIRED!  
 

Wednesday, 7:00 a.m.—11:30 p.m. Canada’s Wonderland  

Cost: $60. Register on-line at wlayouth.org today! 
 

 
SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12)  

Wednesday, 7:00 a.m.—11:30 p.m. Canada’s Wonderland  

Cost: $60. Register on-line at wlayouth.org today! 

 
OASIS (18-23ish) 

Thursday, 6:30 – 9:00 p.m. Journey Bible Study, food, and friends. 

Cost: $2 
 
For more info, email oasis.wla@gmail.com   

 

A  NOTE to Our Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
 We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will 
be a help to you in learning to know and love our great God. Please 
take a moment to fill out a “Let Us Know You Are Here” card and bring 
it to the Welcome Kiosk in the South Foyer. We have answers to 
your questions, a packet of WLA information and a gift for you! 

 You can use the card to provide us with any information you think 
will help us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org  or 
check out our website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 
471-8716.  
 

Mike Wilkins, Pastor      
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor 
Nate Wright, Apprentice Pastor    
Chad Louwerse, Director of Worship Arts Ministries 
Graham Buchanan, Director of Student Ministries 
Dave De Smit, Director of Junior High Ministries 
Judith Gaunt, Director of Sunday Morning Children’s Ministries 
Kim Seabrook, Office Manager 
Angela McCallum, Administrative Assistant  

 

 

 
 

Sunday, August 12, 2012 
 

This Sunday@  W.L.A.   

 
10:00 a.m.              Worship Service 
 

Continuing the series “Always be Ready” we continue to learn what it 
means to proclaim the gospel by defending our faith. This morning we 
look at the question: “If God is good, why is there so much suffering?” 
How can we explain our belief in a good and loving God in a world so 
full of evil? 
  
SERMON:     “Always Be Ready”, Week 4  
 
10:00 a.m.     SUMMER Growzone … in the Grasshopper Room    JK 
 
10:00 a.m.     Kids’ Church … in The “X”                          Grades 1 - 5 
 

10:00 a.m.     No SHIFT  (Grades 6-8) until it resumes in September 

 
 
 

This Week at W.L.A. 

Tuesday a.m.                            Women’s Morning Prayer 
Now in Summer Mode. We resume in September. For more details 

contact Deb Wilkins at dwilkins@compassion.ca.  

 
Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.    Playgroup 
Now on our Summer Schedule. We will be meeting at a different 

location each week for July and August. For details, please contact 
Anne Buchanan at buchanan24@gmail.com or call 519-204-1492. 

 
Tuesday a.m.   Seniors’ Drop-In 
Now in Summer Recess. See you in September!  

 
Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.       Men’s Prayer & Accountability 

Continuing to meet all summer long! All men are welcome. We start at 
6:00 a.m. sharp with a reading of a sermon related to the upcoming 
Sunday’s sermon (usually by John Piper), then we pray for our 
missionaries, our church ministries and for one another.  And then 
some of us go for breakfast at the Malibu. As for the accountability part, 
it’s easier to explain it personally. Feel free to contact Mike or Nate for 
more information. (mike@wlachurch.org; nate@wlachurch.org) 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

On Beyond    THIS WEEK  

Sundays, 9:00 a.m.  Prayer Ministry 

Join us in the Fireside Room to pray for the people in our lives, our  
church, our city, and our world.  All are invited and welcome.  Please 
contact Nigel Garnaitis (nigel.garnaitis@gmail.com; 519-319-6445) if 
you have any questions.  

 
Tuesday, August 14, 7:00 p.m.                                      Bridal Shower            

Friends of Charissa Eastman are invited to a bridal shower in her 
honour in the Fireside Room. To R.S.V.P. and/or to contribute to a 
group gift, please contact Shelly Booy at shelly.booy@sympatico.ca   

 
Other Important  NOTES 

Lost and found…A large variety of lost items have found their way to a 
table in our South Foyer.  Please stop by to reclaim anything that might 
belong to you! 

 
WLA Camps Donations…Thank you for donating to WLA Camps!  You 
can pick up your tents in the Children’s Ministry Office.  

 
WIRED…Let’s remember to pray for the WIRED staff, counselors, 

and youth who are away at Riverview Bible Camp this week.  

 
Pre-Approved Donation Plan…Pre-authorized debits are available for 
people wishing to contribute via automatic bank withdrawals. Enrollment 
forms are located in the chair pockets. 

  
Been to our Website lately?... Each week this bulletin is posted along 

with an audio recording of this Sunday’s sermon (and a great many 
others!), sermon notes, the rundown of upcoming events, Pastor 
Wilkins’ blog [In the Long Run], as well as articles, essays and other 
interesting stuff. Check us out at www.wlachurch.org 

 
Growzone NOTES 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday’s Nursery workers… 
10:00 a.m. Shelly Booy, Julia Argall, Carrie Channon, Liz Russell, 

Lynda Ryall-Henke, Victoria Chalmers, Gayle L’Heureux, Lorraine 
Turkstra, Tim Magwood, Nancy Reid, Sarah MacLeod 
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